
 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                           

 

Welcome to Sharnbrook Primary. 

 

The years in Primary School are extremely important as the teaching provided lays the 

foundation for all future learning. Choosing the right school for your child is an important 

decision that all parents have to make and I hope that our website will help you in this 

process. We aim to provide information, answer questions and highlight the characteristics 

that make our school special. 

In our school we aim to provide a happy and stimulating environment in which children 

enjoy learning and are encouraged to do their best. Every child is entitled to a curriculum 

which is balanced and broadly based. We provide opportunities and experiences where each 

child can acquire knowledge and can develop concepts, skills and understanding. The 

curriculum as a whole promotes the spiritual, moral, cultural, mental and physical 

development of each child and prepares them for the opportunities, responsibilities and 

experiences of future life. Respect, care and courtesy for others is actively encouraged. Our 

aim is that each child should strive for excellence and reach his or her full potential. 

Learning is most effective and stimulating when parents share an interest in children’s 

activities and in the work of the school. Therefore, we encourage and welcome your support 

in the education of your child. The partnership that we build together when your child joins 

the Early Year’s Foundation Stage is important to your child’s future at Sharnbrook Primary 

and beyond. 

If at any time you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Hannah Bennett 

 

Head teacher 


